
On Friday, 12th February 2021 the Chinese 
will be celebrating their New Year and 

the Year of the Ox will begin.
Year of the Ox: 1949, 1961, 1973, 1985, 1997, 2009, 2021

Our Mandarin teacher, Liang Qiao, has shared a few festive 
activities from The British Council. Why not try them for 
yourself? We’d love to see any photos of what you do.  

Share them with Mrs Whalley here.
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